
 

 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

 

Ref.:   Advertisement No. WTL/P&AR-SSD/ADVT/23-01 published on 17.08.2023  

 Engagement Of Senior Software Development and Data Entry Operator 

 

With reference to the above engagement notification, please note that the department 

mentioned there should be read as “ Department of Home & Hill Affairs ” in place of 

Department of P&AR as mentioned in the 4th line of Page 1. 

All other terms and condition of the notification remains same.  


